Temple Guiting Newsletter		Number 3
	

	Visit a Capability Brown estate in Springhill with the Cotswold Tree Wardens

	Book now for the walk on Tuesday 23rd May at  Spring Hill House, Springhill, Moreton-in-Marsh, GL56 9TW, organised by the Cotswold Tree Warden Group by kind Permission of The Trustees.  This property is not normally open to the public and the estate was laid out by Capability Brown.  Mike Hartnell, who manages the woodland at the property, will be showing us round the grounds.  Arrive from 6.15 for a 6.30 start. A donation of £2 per person is payable on the night.  Email twgcotswold@yahoo.co.uk if you would like to attend. 
Spring Hill House is west of Blockley village, beyond the A424. 	Just before it joins the A44 at Troopers Lodge Garage take the left turn signed Snowshill.  In a little under 3/4 mile, at a triangle of grass, turn right into the estate.  Signs will be in place.  Please park as directed on the day.

	

	Would you like to be more involved in your local community?  

	Temple Guiting Parish Council has a vacancy for a councillor.  This is a volunteer role and involves attending one meeting on the first Wednesday of the month (except in January) plus some reading before the meeting.  For an idea of the topics covered in a meeting please check the website.  If you would like to get involved please email the Clerk at templeguitingparishcouncil@yahoo.co.uk. 


	

	Temple Guiting Summer Party – 6 p.m. July 8th at Temple Guiting House. Buy your ticket from the Village Shop.
	Watch out for the posters announcing the Temple Guiting Summer Party on July 8th, by kind permission of Sue Finlator.  

Bring your family and neighbours to support this key local community event. Highlights will include: Street Food, a live band, children’s games and a bar. Tickets will go on sale in the village shop. We look forward to seeing you there."


	
	

	Alert - Council Tax Refund scam

	A company is calling Cotswold residents alleging that it works for Cotswold District Council and that the resident is due to receive a £6,000 council tax refund because his Council Tax banding had been too high in the past.  This is a scam. The telephone number of the bogus company is 03332 123132.  Do NOT enter into any discussions with the caller.  Most importantly, do not disclose any personal information such as banking details.  Local police have been made aware. 
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